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S

Subject: Re:

Dear Mathew,

My name is Rosalind Stern Seigler,

1

Know the deadline for decision is Saturday so I'm contacting you last day.
I'm extremely worried by this proposed "garden room" having studied plans and spoken to Otto son in law,
this will in fact be a large one bedroom, bathroom, living room flat/house which will be occupied.

We have all been inundated with building work, disruption,constant noise , parking problems and
surrounded by a building site situation for over three years, finally the house in Kings college rd has been
built and we thought we could have a break from the misery, not the erection of a new building , we are
retired and should finally be able to open a window in our own home.

Of course this is a plea for some peace in our old age, but more than that.

The point is this is NOT a so called room in their back garden, it is another home Our dustbins are already
full to capacity now they are collected less frequently, there is insurance, and the freehold would need to be
addressed.

102 Fellows rd was bought as five separate homes,, NOT six can you please
take this strongly into consideration.

regards,
Rosalind STERN Seigler

All'in all since we overlook their garden from all aspects I am appealing to you to object to this "nightmare"
taking place and help to curtail Otto Chan constant building .
Thanks



